
Beginning Monday, November 4, 2013, the Ohio Geological Survey 
will implement new customer service hours for the Geologic Records 
Center (GRC), resulting in limited availability for walk-in customers 
and visitors with public service requests.

GRC new hours of operation will be:

Tuesday & Thursday
8:00–11:30 A.M. and 1:00–4:00 P.M.

Monday, Wednesday & Friday
by Appointment Only

Public service inquiries and orders may still be placed via e-mail to 
geo.survey@dnr.state.oh.us, or by calling the GRC at (614) 265-
6576, M–F, 8:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m. And customers still can place orders 
from the comfort of their homes, 24 hours per day, via the Survey’s 
online store at www.OhioGeologyStore.com.
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